Debriefing Statement

Project Title: Collaborative Learning in Adults
Principal Investigator: Samantha Student, sstudent@my.centenary.edu 
Faculty Supervisor: Dr. John Researcher, jresearcher@centenary.edu, 869-5555

Thank you for participating in our study. Before you go, we'd like to tell you a few things about today's study, so that you will have a better understanding of what the research is about. 

Previous research suggests that adults and children make source-monitoring errors in their memory for past events (e.g., failing to remember who told you a particular fact or how you learned that fact). Research on children’s memory for actions suggests that preschool children often claim to have performed actions that were actually produced by another person after engaging in a collaborative activity. In this study, we investigate whether adults also make source-monitoring errors in their memory for actions, whether these errors are more likely to be egocentric (claiming they did things the other person actually did) or other-centric (claiming the other person did things they actually did). 

We didn’t tell you at the first session that we would be testing your memory for who did what in the second session because we know that people remember information differently when they know they will be tested later. It was important for the study that we get your “natural” memory for the events.

Recall that we videotaped the tasks you performed in the first session and you gave us permission to use that videotape in the course of the research. You may now, or in the next 48 hours, withdraw your permission for the use of these videotapes without any penalty to you. If you wish to withdraw your permission or wish to withdraw from the study entirely, please contact the researchers above.

We would appreciate it if you wouldn’t talk about the study to other people, especially the surprise memory task. We will be running the study for several weeks, and if people know too much about the details of a study before they are in it, it may influence their responses, even if they don’t mean for it to. Thanks for your help!

Please feel free to contact the researchers if you have any additional questions.
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